Julie Allen

We harvest wild rice rice every year in northeast Minnesota. This is a family ritual that we do for
food, income, and fun.

We expect and require that MPCA is doing everything possible to not only maintain healthy bodies
of water, but to enhance them as well. We should all expect to see CLEANER water in the future,
for it is our most valuable resource for life.



